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Testimonial

After our long time maintenance facility closed its doors for good we were
looking for a new connection. While fishing for a suitable maintenance shop
nearby our aero club owned C172 M was either quoted with very expensive
rates or was declined due to numerous items upheld until then without our
knowledge.

We then found HERBST AERO in Brno, Czech Republic, and got immediate
and comprehensive response by the Company Manager, Jan Peran.

The quotes given to include all open items and compliance with the annual
inspection according to the newest maintenance regulations (some of which
are rather unclear to us aviators at the ‘user end') were very competitive, thus
the aero club decided to hand the Cessna to HERBST AERO.

Jan and his crew made all efforts not only to beat his time frame but also
made many comprehensive suggestions which we all followed.

The result was not only a well looked after aeroplane but also all paperwork
is now updated again, a long due action, as we learned.

When we came to pick up the Cessna, with a relaxed flight to Brno and a well
working Air Traffic Control tower, Jan again explained all his actions even
though it was a Saturday and handed over our 172, even cleaned and
waxed!

It was a delight to working with HERBST AERO and we are looking forward
to bring him the aeroplane for next years' annual inspection
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